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N O T I C E 


The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent missions to the OAS and has the honor to refer to the Third Meeting of the Technical Group on Transnational Organized Crime, which will be held November 16, 2011 in Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago.
Permanent missions will recall that, as set forth in the Hemispheric Plan of Action against Transnational Organized Crime, each member state is requested to designate a point of contact to coordinate and facilitate, at the national level, follow-up to the Plan of Action.

As the Technical Group has been established to consider issues related to the implementation of the Plan of Action, member states are encouraged to designate national points of contact and promote their participation in the meetings of the technical group.
The current directory of national points of contact has been circulated as GT/DOT-III/doc.2/11. Member states are kindly requested to submit or update the names and contact information of their points of contact, if applicable, and provide said information to the Department of Public Security (aszepesi@oas.org) on or before November 4, 2011.
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